
Great Crosby Catholic Primary School 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Northern Road  Liverpool  L23 2RQ 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Telephone:  0151-9248661                        Headteacher: Mrs P Speed 

Fax:       0151-9241331 
Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 

Mr Lake and Miss Milward are taking part in training led by The National Theatre and The Liverpool 

 Empire Partner Schools Project. As a result, we have been offered reasonably priced tickets to see  

the Disney production of Beauty and the Beast.  

 

The trip will take place on Friday the 15th October 2021. We will be leaving school at approximately 1.30pm 

 for the performance at 2:30pm. Children will have their school dinner in school as normal. We will return 

 to school at approximately 6pm. 

 

The children will come back into school on return, and be dismissed from the school hall so parents should  

wait by the school hall. 

 

The cost of the trip is £13.50 per child. 

 

The PTA have kindly agreed to provide interval snacks and children will be taking their water bottles with  

them. 

 

Children should come dressed in school uniform as usual and bring a coat to wear. 

 

We are looking for parent helpers to accompany us on the trip so if you are available on the day, please 

 indicate on the slip below. We will let you know if you are required for the trip by Tuesday 12th October  

2021, either by phone or e mail. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

The Year Three Team.  

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Please complete the form below and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 8th October 2021. 

 

My child (NAME) ___________________________________________________ 

is able to attend The Liverpool Empire trip on Friday 15th October 2021.               

is unable to attend The Liverpool Empire trip on Friday 15th October 2021.  

I, (NAME) ______________________________ am able to help out during the trip.  

Contact phone number: ___________________________ E mail:________________________________ 
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